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February 27, 2012

The Honorable Marcus R. Oshiro, Chair
and Members

House Committee on Finance
State Capitol
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Chair Oshiro and Members:

Subject House Bill No. 2121 HD1 Relating to Renewable Energy

C The Department of Design and Construction (DDC) respectfully opposes House Bill2121 HDI, which proposes to prohibit state and county agencies from entering into an energy
agreement or contract to install a renewable energy system with a private provider who has
claimed the renewable energy technologies tax credit.

The bill eliminates an alternative financing mechanism for counties to install renewable
energy systems without relying solely on capital funds, and provides no reciprocal benefit. The
result of this bill’s passage would be fewer county renewable energy projects. For this reason,
DDC respectfully opposes House Bill 2121 HD1.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify.

Very truly yours,

ç1~
ri M. K. Kahikina, P.E.

Director
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